August 27, 1968

Dr. C.P. Palmer c/o Department of Paleontology British Museum of Natural History Cromwell Road London S.W. 7, England

Dear Dr. Palmer:

I believe you either wrote or contributed to the explanatory note concerning Gryphaea bilobata, which N.J.

Norris sent me recently. I am glad to have the correction to the effect that the holotype probably came from the Inferior Oolite and not the Kellaway Rock.

I am afraid no matter how much care is put into the work I am doing, there will be numerous errors of names, stratigraphic levels and so on. Often, it seems a hopeless task.

Please accept my thanks for your help.

Sincerely yours,

H. B. Stenzel Visiting Professor of Geology

Encl. separate of Mexican Congress paper

HBS:dms

